
Meeting Date: 2017.04.11 (April)

The American Legion Brown-Guest Post 30 met at the Road House Diner at 6pm. The Commander, 
Judge Advocate/ web-master, Financial Officer/ Historian were present along with one other member 
and two guests.

Officer Stephanie Griffin led the prayer.

The flags were presented and the Preamble and Pledge of Allegiance were led by Commander Don 
Karasek.

Officer Brown moved the minutes be accepted and member Hanlon seconded it. The motion passed.

The Financial report was read by Financial Officer Stephanie Griffin.

Officer Keith Brown donated $40.00 to our post.

Officer Brown moved the financial report be accepted and member Michael Hanlon seconded it. The 
motion passed.

Old business was discussed by member Michael Hanlon and he suggested we put information about 
our post at the VA office on Lamar. Officer Brown said he put one of our cards there for our post. 
Member Hanlon said he will check into putting more cards there.

New business was discussed and member Hanlon said he gets his oxygen through the VA.

An email was read regarding memberships.

The meeting ended and Officer Griffin led the prayer and dinner was served.


